SUPREME COURT OF INDIA
(Admn. Genl. Section)

F. No.22/Cal/2017-18 /SCA(Genl)
Dated 16th August, 2018

CIRCULAR

It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that as the
Government of India has declared that Id-ul-Zuha(Bakrid) will now
be observed on 23rd August, 2018 (Thursday) and as approved by the
Competent Authority, the Hon'ble Court and Registry will also
remain closed on the said date and 22nd August,2018 (Wednesday)

will now be observed as working day for the Hon'ble Court and
Registry.
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( P.K. Gera)
Registrar(Admn.G)
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